
 

 

AK/SJS 
 

14 December 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
Last Day of Autumn Term Arrangements 

 
I hope this letter finds you well and that you are looking forward to the Christmas holidays.  This has 
been a very long and busy term for all of our students and we would like to thank you for all your 
support.  

 

We would also like to extend a warm invitation to all family and friends to our traditional ‘Christmas 
Festive Civvies Fete’ on the last day of term, the details of which are below. 

 

Students can come to school in festive civvies for €1.   We are raising money for Dabaso School in 
Kenya, a school that we have supported for many years.  Last year we raised €1600 to build a boys’ 
toilet facility for the 750 boys at the school.  This year we hope to buy books for their library. 
 

Students can also bring in pencils/pens which we can send to the Dabaso School (ePraise points 
available for these donations). 

 

Please note too that the school will be finishing slightly earlier on the last day, 20 December 2018, at 
12.35.   We will return to school on Monday 7 January 2019. 
 

I hope you have a very Merry Christmas and best wishes for the coming New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Alex Kerr 
Acting Principal  


